
Class 5 Newsletter 
                  Spring Term – 01/02/19 

This Week... 
Maths 
We have continued to calculate with fractions including multiplying and 
dividing them!  We have also started a ‘Guided Maths’ afternoon on 
Thursdays which will help the children revise key skills in preparation for 
the SATs tests in May.  
English 
The children have written and edited discussion texts that outline what 
Mars One is, reasons for and against, and their own views on the 
programme.  
Across the Curriculum  
This week we have been busy finding out about the planets and other 
objects in our Solar System.  We have also started planning an Online 
Safety Assembly which we will share with Key Stage Two next week.  
 

Next Week... 
Next week we will be completing some 
assessments in Maths and English.  We will 
also be moving on to writing narrative in 
English. Using a short film: ‘The Lighthouse’, 
the children will be writing their own 
versions of the story.  In Maths we will be 
continuing with our Guided Maths sessions.  
 
13th – 15th February Borwick Hall 
Residential Trip.  Children will need to 
arrive at school for 8:30am on the day. 
Those not going may arrive at the normal 
time! We will return on Friday at 2pm 
when you will be able to collect your 
children early from school. Thank you. 

Important Dates 
 
 
 
 
 

 OPEN DOOR - Wednesday 3.20pm until 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom and ask any questions 
 Thursday 7th February – SATs information meeting for parents @ 6pm (a letter with more information has been sent 

home today). I hope you are able to attend  
 Wednesday 13th February – Friday 15th February – Borwick Hall residential trip.   
 Friday 15th February – School closes for half-term. 
 Tuesday 26th February – School re-opens @ 8.55am 
 Friday 1st March – World Day of Prayer event to be held at St. Christopher’s Church (4pm – 5.30pm).  All parents and 

children welcome.  
 Monday 13th May – Thursday 16th May SATs Week for Year 6 children.  All children will need to be in school this week 

please.  Thank you for your support.   
Don’t Forget 

 Please ensure you have returned the Borwick Hall Medical form (3B) to Mr Bateman if your child is going to Borwick.  Thank 
you.   

 I have decided to change homework days!  We will now give homework out on a Thursday and it is to be returned to school 
on a Tuesday please! I would greatly appreciate it if you could support your child at home with their homework – any 
problems then please let me know!   

 The Space Project is due back on Wednesday 27th February (after half term).  
 Special News! 

 
Curriculum Certificate –  Harrison 

  
Christian Value – Forgiveness – Russell 

 
Writer of the Week - Max 

                                                              Miss Morris  

Tues 5th February:  Safer Internet Day (SID) Next week we will be taking every opportunity to learn even 
more about staying safe online. Please use this as an opportunity to access the many links and resources on the 

school website to help keep your child safe when using technology. 


